Council Meeting Postponement

September / October 2010

The Waitomo District Council monthly meeting
scheduled for 28 September 2010 has been
postponed until :

Tuesday 5 October 2010 commencing at 9am

This will be the last meeting of Council prior to
the 2010 Elections.

An invitation is extended to members of the
public to attend this meeting for observation
purposes.

Any member(s) of the public wishing to speak at
a Council meeting are required to gain approval
from the Mayor at least two working days prior to
the meeting.

Copies of the agendas will be available for in-
spection at the Waitomo District Council offices
and the Te Kuiti Public Library two working days
before the meetings.

Chris Ryan Wal tomO

Chief Executive District Council
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